
June 20, 2014 

Re: Change of Ownership 

Case: 13-1422-EL-REN 

In reference to case 13-1422-EL-REN, Sol Systems has been informed by the system owner that the 

facility has changed ownership from James Purvinace to Lynell J. and John R. Walton.  Mr. Walton’s 
phone number is 812-457-3127 and his email is lynell.walton@oldnational.com. Please let us know if 
you need any more information. The system is still located at 8833 Calvin Circle, Newburgh, IN 47630. 

This request will allow Sol Systems to amend the customer’s account on GATS to account for the total 

electrical generation by the system. 
 
Thank-you for your help, and please advise if we can provide further information 

Bridget Callahan 

Analyst  

Sol Systems 



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

6/20/2014 4:25:58 PM

in

Case No(s). 13-1422-EL-REN

Summary: Amended Application Change of Ownership electronically filed by Ms. Anna
Noucas on behalf of Mr. Lynell J Walton


